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Next Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and the 

beginning of Lent.  We have begun to talk about this 

in our Kindergarten class.  Each year in Kindergarten 

we use Lent as a time to “Grow in Jesus”.  The 

children will do an act each day that will help them 

to become more like Jesus.  Some of these acts will 

involve doing something kind for others.  Some acts 

will be spending quiet time praying or listening to a 

Bible story.  Other acts will be something given up or 

a special deed being done.  The children will get to 

choose each day what they do.  All of these special 

acts will be written on flower petals, and each day we 

will add more petals to our classroom flower so we 

can watch and see how we are growing during Lent. 

 The children get so excited to do these acts so they 

can see their flower grow!  My prayer for each of you 

is that this Lent season will be a time to pray and 

grow as well.   

Please feel free to stop in for our Open House in 

March and you can see how we are “Growing in 

Jesus”! 

Thank you for your continued support for our school! 
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Our fish fry's are a great way to welcome members of our community 
to St. Augustine, but we can't do it without great volunteers. Please 
consider helping us on Friday February 16, 2018.  We are still in need 
of 16 volunteers.  Contact Irene Kaltz at (586) 531-4930 or 
irenecoulombe73@hotmail.com to sign up.  Thank you.

WE NEED YOUR HELP

ST . AUGUSTINE FISH FRY'S 

Mark your calendars! 

Our Fish Fry's begin 

Friday February 16, 2018 from 4:30pm - 7:00pm 

Additional dates are  March 2nd, 16th, and 30th. 

Check out our Facebook page for additional information


